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Sts. John and Paul 2023 Annual Fire Inspection Notification 
 

In accordance with NYS Education Law, Sec. 807-A, all schools outside the boundaries of the City 
of New York and the City of Yonkers are required to publish a public notice of the successful filing 
of the “Nonpublic Fire and Building Safety Report” with NYSED.  Herewith, find the notification 
that Sts. John and Paul successfully submitted the school’s fire inspection report on October 23, 
2023.   
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the annual inspection for 2023 of the school buildings of Sts. John 
and Paul School for fire hazards, which might endanger the lives of students, teachers, and 
employees therein, has been completed.  The report thereof is available for inspection by all 
interested parties at the main office of Sts. John and Paul School, located at 280 Weaver 
Street, Larchmont, NY 10538. 
 
 
 


